
  LETTER 41 
 

SEPT 10TH  1904 
 
Messrs Veritys Ltd 
LONDON 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I beg to acknowledge yours of the 4th Aug for which I thank you.  Re the Time-Switch 
it is not absolutely essential that this should work with the Synchronome movement but 
if so fitted would save the necessity of winding, as a rule the actual time of cutting on 
or off need not be so exact.  I have no doubt the sample coming to hand will meet every 
requirement, especially if the break is quick and long suitable for 550 Volts, as 
mentioned in my previous letter. 
 
You will have received my letter and order of two weeks ago, which I hope you will 
have despatched quickly, in the event of it not having left you I would like enclosed 
sample of pocket Voltmeter for testing Motor Car cells, not high price, otherwise prices 
and particulars will suffice till next order. 
 
Awaiting your good news, 
I am yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 
 
 


